
DEAR TEACHERS AND PARENTS! 
 

Foundation "We play music with friends" organizes summer camp "Summer Master 

Classes - 2014 for young chamber musicians in Dobele” again. Children and youth who perform 

in chamber ensembles are invited. The workshop will be held for 7 days from 18
th

 to 24
th

 of August, 

2014 at the guest house AUSATAS 6 miles from Dobele, Latvia. A shuttle bus is organized.  

We offer participants intensive training in addition to knowledge and skills, and learning 

new skills in chamber music with enthusiastic and friendly teachers: 

violinist professor Petras Kunca and violist Stase Kunciene (Vilnius, Lithuania),  

čellist  Dace Pūce (Em.Dārziņa MH), 

violinist Dace Upatniece (Jāz. Mediņš Riga 1
st
 MS)  

pianist Maija Blumberga (Jāz. Mediņš Riga 1
st
 MS) 

pianist Gunta Melbārde (Jāz. Mediņš Riga 1
st
 MS) 

 

Interesting and meaningful leisure activities, excursion, sports and evening recreation / leisure 

activities are also planned. These are organized by 2 assistants (Reinis and Lauris). We hope the 

closing party “August Stars” will be nice, too. 

AUSATAS is a 3-storey modern building, but the whole neighborhood - a romantic corner of natural 

forest (for recreation and walks), with a small lake. Accommodation in comfortable rooms with all 

modern conveniences (for 2-3 person). Delicious meals 4 times a day as well as something to chew 

in free time. AUSATAS have adequate space for music lessons both with and without the piano. 

There will be a time for leisure, games, various sports activities, including swimming. 

We plan to invite 32 young chamber musicians. The participation fee is 80.00 EUR. 
 

The master classes will result with 

“Chamber Music Days in Dobele”:  

On Thursday, 21.VIII  

11:00 to 12:00 Young chamber musicians’ concert in Tērvete 
 

On Friday, 22.VIII  

12:00 to 16:00 workshops for Zemgale district music schools’                                                                

17:00 to 18:00 chamber music concert (Dobele music school)  
 

On Saturday, 23.VIII  

16:00 to 17.00 chamber music concert (St. Anne's Church) 
 

If your choice is "yes", then please sign the leaflets and send till April 20
th

 to teacher Gunta 

Melbārde (by e-mail: weplay@inbox.lv ; mob. +37122390939) or to project manager Lauris (by 

email: lauris_melb@inbox.lv ; mob. +37126634401)  

The potential participants will be informed by email. More about last year camp: www.kamerfest.lv  
 

 
 

Student's name, surname, age, school, instrument: 

 

Date and signature of the parents: 


